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In Reply Refer To: I

SEP p21983Docket: 50-298

I

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: J. M. Pflant, Manager, Technical

Staf f-Nuclear Power Group
P.O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of August 23, 1983, in response to our letter

dated July 18, 1983. We have reviewed your reply and find it responsive to

our request.

Sincerely,

..v ,g, n a t s,c:.:d W'
y/, A. CROSSt/ AN"-

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

cc:
Paul Thomason, Acting Plant
Superintendent

Cooper Nuclear Station
P.O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321
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RPB1 Resident Inspector

Section Chief (RPS-A)
J. Gagliardo, DRRP&EP
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